


DRAFT RECOMMENDATIONS FROM DAY 1 (Wednesday 28 Sept 2016) of FAD Mangement Options IWG 02 [to come back to on Thursday 9am]

Agenda 4 – Marking and Monitoring of FADs
1. The FADMgmtOptions-IWG recommends WCPFC13 consider the consultant’s report on options and considerations of implementing a marking and identification system for FADs in the WCPO (FADMgmtOptionsIWG-02 -04).  


[bookmark: _GoBack]Agenda 5 – collection of additional FAD fields
 (working paper = WCPFC-SC12-ST-WP08)
2. The FAD WG endorsed in principle the fields in the table on page 3 of the Working Paper to be provided by vessel operators and recommended that the table on page 3 be referred to the SC and TCC for further consideration

3. The FAD WG recommended that the issue of data to be provided by observers be referred to the PIRFO and DCC committee to provide recommendations for SC13 and TCC13

4. The FAD WG recommended that the elaboration of the data fields to be provided by vessel operators should take into account the data fields for provision of FAD data by vessel operators by the IATTC




